

MILLARD COMMUNITY COVENANT CHURCH

9:00 a.m. Sunday School, 10 a.m. Worship Service

October 27, 2024

The Fall recital for our young musicians was a great success. Thank you to everyone who attended. And thank you to those who performed: Jayden, Carter, Henry, Emilie, Dean.



Sundays at Millard

Sunday School classes for all ages are Sundays at 9:00 a.m.



Worship service begins at 10:00 a.m. Our service can be viewed live (or later) on our <u>YouTube Sunday</u> <u>Worship playlist</u>. Upon request, an audio of the sermon is available by CD or view it on our <u>website</u>.

What's that new song? Check out our church Worship Music <u>Playlist</u> to hear some of the new music before Sunday mornings.

Board Meeting Recap:

- The new well has been put on hold while we investigate water treatment options.
- We are seeking interested volunteers for a Deacon, Deaconess & Trustee Board Member; contact Ralph or Carole S if interested.
- New member applications from Michelle Morgan and Dustin Radloff were approved!

Upcoming Events

Harvest Fair, November 2, 9 am –2 pm. Indoor and outdoor vendor spots are available for \$25 each. Contact Carol Dillner at 262-903-1052 or goldie1547@gmail.com for more information. Plenty of baked goods will be needed for the bake sale. Please bring your baked items packaged to sell, marked if they contain nuts, and without a price. Do you need Cranberry/Orange relish for the holidays? It will be available for purchase at the Harvest Fair and it freezes well. Proceeds from this event will go towards the Dominican Republic mission trip and the Shalom Namutere project in Uganda.



Daylight Savings Time ends Sunday, November 3.

All Saints Sunday is November 3. This is a day to rejoice in the hope of eternal life. If you have lost a loved one since November 4, 2023, consider sharing digital or hard copy pictures so that we can remember them during the worship service. The bell choir will lead us in worship.

Books and <u>rehearsal tracks</u> for the **choir cantata**, Silent Night! Holy Night!, are available. The first sing through is November 3 after the worship service.



Sunday was a beautiful day for the Lake Geneva Area CROP Hunger Walk! We had 20 individuals (including dogs) walk with our church group.

We can accept donations for hunger relief through this Sunday.

Grab a packet of **non-partisan prayer cards** as a prayer tool during election season. Let these reminders help you to focus on Christ and love your neighbors.



Grow Group resumes Wednesday, November 6, 6:30 p.m. We are discussing The Chosen, Season 2. Talk to Pastor Sharon with questions.

Helpers in Harmony 2024 is November 10, 6:30 p.m. at First Baptist Church in Delavan. Our bell choir and some of our singers will share music at this event. Admission is a non-perishable food item and there will be an offering taken for Delavan Human Concerns Service (for those in need in the Delavan/Darien area) and SMILES (equine therapy for people with special needs).

Happy Birthday!

October 24	Luke Meddaugh
October 25	Donna Yungerman
October 25	Paul Berg
October 26	Peggy Watson
October 26	Troy Watson
October 31	Brian Rohloff
November 2	Mindy Maurice

Happy Anniversary!

October 25.....Ken & Mary Anderson October 29...Mike Capossere & Donna Yungerman

Please let us know if we need to add or correct a birthday or anniversary.



Gus Heckel earned his Eagle Scout Award. Congratulations, Gus! He and his family reiterate their thanks for the church's help with the Millard Cemetery cleaning project.



Sunday, October 27

Scripture: Ruth 3:1-13, 4:1-10, Reader: Jan Muzatko Msg: "Threshing Floor and City Gate," Pr. Chris Greeters/Ushers: **NEEDED**Sound/Video: Doug Muzatko
Coffee Set Up: **NEEDED**

Sunday, November 3

Scripture: Ruth 4:14-16, Reader: Dean Bruns
Msg: "A New Branch in the Family Tree," Pr. Sharon
Greeters/Ushers: **NEEDED**

Sound/Video: Jan Baker Coffee Set Up: Barb Papcke

Thank you for serving God through this church— Millard Community Covenant Church!

Summer Camp Registration begins November 12 for <u>Covenant Harbor</u> and <u>Covenant Point</u>. Summer staff applications are available now at <u>Covenant Harbor</u> and <u>Covenant Point</u>.

Save the Date: The children's Christmas program will be **December 15**, during the worship service.

Interested in making your **financial gifts** more convenient? Contact Peggy Watson or the church office if you would like to arrange for EFT (electronic funds transfer). Thank you to all who give regularly!

Keep in Touch

Church Office – 262-742-3457 / millardcovenant@gmail.com
Sharon Nelson, Co-Pastor – 262-379-4387 / sharonnelson.pastor@gmail.com
Chris Nelson, Co-Pastor – 262-379-4487 / chrisnelson.pastor@gmail.com
N6713 County Road O, Elkhorn, Wisconsin, 53121